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ENGAGING

VOICES

NEW

April is National Sexual Assault Awareness Month (SAAM). 
The national theme is "Engaging New Voices." 

Delta State University will have the following events, which are open to all DSU students, faculty, and staff.

April 10th - The Hunting Ground
6 PM • THE BAIONI CONFERENCE CENTER 

April 12th - The Clothesline Project
DISPLAYED ALL DAY • ON THE QUAD
MAKE-A-SHIRT TABLE FROM 10AM-2PM

April 19th - Take Back the Night Rally and March
6:45 PM-8 PM • THE GREEN MILE• IN FRONT OF THE UNION 

The Clothesline Project (CLP) is a program started in Cape Cod, MA, in 1990 to address 
the issue of violence against women. With the support of many, it has since spread 
world-wide. It is a vehicle for people affected by violence to express their emotions by 
decorating a shirt. They then hang the shirt on a clothesline to be viewed by others as 
testimony to the problem of sexual assault.

A screening and discussion about this award-winning documentary on the sexual assault epidemic on 
college campuses.

“Take Back the Night” is an internationally held march and rally that was initially intended to protest the violence 
women experienced while walking in public at night. This movement has now grown to encompass all forms of 
violence against all persons. It is an opportunity to speak out against violence and raise community awareness 
as a way to reduce the risk against future threats of that violence.


